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% Lake Worth Rotary Club

PO ROYX 1444 | ake Worth FlI 22460-1A414

July 2, 2018

Florida Redevelopment Association
Award Selection Committee

PO Box 1757

301 South Bronough Street, Suite 300
Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1757

RE: Florida Redevelopment Association — Lake Worth CRA Award Application

Dear Selection Committee Members;

On behalf of the Lake Worth Rotary Club, I would like to express our full appreciation to the Lake Worth
CRA for their implementation of the Royal Poinciana Trail at 5™ Ave. South. This trail project was built
to meander through our very own Rotary Park. The Board and Staff of the Lake Worth CRA have been
coordinating with our Club since 2013 to ensure the new trail did not negatively affect or cause damage to
the Rotary Park. The new trail project resulted in a rebuilt Rotary Park consisting of bike racks, benches,
enhanced signage, lighting and a 10” wide concrete pathway. In addition, significant shade trees and
landscaping was added which made the park an inviting place to visit and/or pass through. The Rotary
Club of Lake Worth has always fully supported the efforts of the CRA and their efforts to revive an
underserved but important area of the City.

The missions of the Lake Worth CRA and the Rotary Club are similar in that we both strive to progress
our community by implementing programs and projects which bring people together and improve their
quality of life while making a long lasting difference in their neighborhood.

I hope you too will support the Lake Worth CRA award application as they continue their efforts to
improve our community.

Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.
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Harry __\{Vol n,

President 2018/2019

Lake Worth Rotary Club
C: (309) 657-1682

E: harrywolin@gmail.com
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